

Sutton Upon Derwent and Bugthorpe C of E Federation



FOLLOW YOUR PATHWAY AND GROW WITH CONFIDENCE

SUMMER TERM 2022

Newsletter 18 - 1/7/2022

The following messages are for both schools:

Attendance @Bugthorpe @Sutton

Attendance figures for the last fortnight at school (16th – 29th June), for your information.

Class 1 97% (children aged 5+)

Class 2 95.3%

Class 3 94.3%

Class 4 96%

Bugthorpe overall 95.2%

Class 1 85% (children aged 5+)

Class 2 87.6%

Class 3 88.5%

Class 4 93.4%

Sutton overall 89.8%

Attendance in all state-funded schools was **89.4%** on 23 June, down from 91.5% on 9 June.

London Residential Meeting @Bugthorpe @Sutton

Current parents and carers of Year 4 and 5 children are invited to a **Teams meeting on Tuesday 5**th **July at 6pm**, regarding our London Residential visit in 2023.



This will be a chance for parents to ask any questions, that we can answer or seek the answers for. This session will be recorded in case the time doesn't work for everyone. If you cannot make the meeting, and would like to ask any further questions, do not hesitate to get in touch with us. The deadline for a decision, regarding attending, is **Friday 8th July**. This

will then allow us to buy tickets in blocks so that we all sit together etc.

The link to join the meeting is below:

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetupjoin/19%3ameeting_YmQwMjU4M2MtMzUzNi00M2RhLW E4NmMtOWZjMmVhZmE2Zjl5%40thread.v2/0?context=% 7b%22Tid%22%3a%22c6e6346e-f36e-4562-8d64-35024a6bbf73%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%228d1263d7-2972-4cd9-91ac-1ba40f338220%22%7d

Transition Day @Bugthorpe @Sutton

On **Wednesday 13th July**, most of our Year 6 children will be at Woldgate. Therefore, we are holding our transition day. The children will move up to their new class teacher and be with the children that will be in their class in September 2022.

Press Release – Uganda @Bugthorpe @Sutton

If you haven't had chance to read our latest Article in The York Press, please see below:

https://www.yorkpress.co.uk/news/20246491.uganda-link-bugthorpe-sutton-upon-derwent-schools/

Recycling Top Tip of the Week! @Bugthorpe @Sutton

More things are reusable than you think!

Here's some reusable items that you can buy;

- · Metal straws
- · Water bottles
- · Reusable make up wipes
- · Reusable cling film/food wraps



Sophie S & Maisy (Eco-Committee) @Bugthorpe

The following messages are for Sutton:

Our Charity Bin @Sutton

Our new charity bin has arrived! You can fill it with all kinds of things like brica-brac (not just clothes!). Each tonne that is collected, earns school £200! Spread the word; apparently each bin bag you see flying through the air, releases



endorphins to give you a good feeling inside ©

Sutton's Production 15.7.22 @Sutton

Parents are invited to watch 'What's the Crime Mr Wolf?' on Friday 15th July at 2pm.

We are really looking forward to sharing this with you all, and hope you can join us.



PTFA Non Uniform Day 15.7.22 @Sutton

The PTFA are holding a non-uniform day on **Friday** 15th July; please can you bring a 'bottle' for the stall at the Party in the Playground.

Party in the Playground 19.7.22 @Sutton

COMING SOON: Party in the Playground



With inflatables, bbq, drinks, archery tournament, raffle and more



Tuesday 19th July 3:30-6pm.

Non Uniform Day on Friday 15th July - bring a bottle for the bottle tombola 🎻 💆 📝 💈

The following messages are for Bugthorpe:

Big Breakfast @Bugthorpe

The children are invited to join us for a Big Breakfast on Monday 11th July. More details and order forms will follow from the School Office. We do hope you will be able to join us.



PTFA Leavers' Disco 15.7.22 @Bugthorpe

The PTFA are holding a leavers' disco on Friday 15th July from 3:30 - 5pm. There will be a penalty shootout competition too! This will be a non-uniform day so you can come in your disco clothes! Whoop.

Our Charity Bin @Bugthorpe

Our new charity bin has arrived! You can fill it with all kinds of things like bric-abrac (not just clothes!). Each tonne that is collected, earns school £200! Spread the word: apparently each bin bag you see flying through the air, releases endorphins to give you a good feeling inside 😊



Thank you for your continued support,



Mr B Holtby, Executive Headteacher



